
 

 

 

13/11/24 

CANTEEN VOLUNTEER FORM 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to give all families the opportunity to become involved in our school community and 
support our students! As part of our ongoing efforts to provide healthy and nutritious meals to our 
children, we are inviting parents and carers to volunteer in our school canteen. Time slots available 
to help are 9am-2pm, 9am-11:20am or 12pm-2pm. 
 
Volunteering in the canteen is a great way to make a positive impact on our school. It offers you the 
chance to: 

• Help prepare and serve fresh, balanced meals to our students 

• Build a connection with your child’s school and other families 

• Contribute to the overall wellbeing of our school community. 

 

We are looking for volunteers to assist with tasks such as preparing food, serving students, and 

helping with cleanup. All canteen volunteers must complete the ‘Working with Children Volunteer 

Check’. Please see the office for the relevant QR code.  

 
If you are interested in volunteering for 2025, please complete the below form and return to our 
school office or via email smt@dbb.catholic.edu.au by Friday 22nd November. Once we receive your 
form, we will create a roster and provide further details about your volunteer role.         
 
The safety and well-being of our volunteers and students are our top priority. We will ensure that all 
volunteers are briefed on proper food handling procedures and are given guidance and support 
throughout their time in the canteen. 
 
Kind regards, 

Georgina Fuller 

Canteen Co-ordinator 
 

 
Please complete and return the volunteer sign-up form to the school office: 

 

• Name of Volunteer: _____________________________________________________ 

• Child’s Name and 2025 Grade: _____________________________________________ 

• Availability (days/times): _________________________________________________ 

• Contact Number: ________________________________________________________ 

 

We look forward to working together to make our school canteen a great place for students! 
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